STATE OF
COLORADO

Monument Global form submittal

Shawna Chubbuck <shawna.chubbuck@soudermiller.com> Mon, Jul 15, 2013 at 11:16 AM
To: Karen Spray <karen.spray @state.co.us>

Cc: Kerry Smith <ksmith@monumentglobal.com>, Don Freemyer <don@freemyerlaw.com>, Reid Allan
<reid.allan@soudermiller.com>

Hi Karen,

On behalf of Monument Global, we are submitting the atiached COGCC forms, per our discussion last week. Form 4 is requesting a time extension for the
remediation of the first two spills, and Form 27 is te initial characterization and proposed remediation plan for the third release.

Please letme know if there are any additional people to send these forms 1o, or ifyou have any questions or comments.

Thank you,
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Project Scientist

112 W. Montezuma Ave., Suite 2

Cortez, CO 81321-2758

Office: (970) 565-4465 Fax: (970) 565-4776
Cell: (505) 488-8641

www.soudermiller.com

Souder, Miller & Associates - Notice of Confidentiality and Privileged Status: This electronic mail message, including all attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential
and/or privileged information or otherwise may be protected from disclosure. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution or actions which rely on the contents of this information is prohibited. If you are not the

intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachment(s) from your system.

Souder, Miller & Associates — Statement on Viruses and Harmful Software: While the message and attachment(s) have been scanned with anti-virus software, Souder, Miller & Associates does not guarantee that
this message or any attachment(s) is free of computer viruses or other harmful software. Souder, Miller & Associates does not accept liability for any damages caused by any computer virus or other harmful software

transmitted herewith.
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Spray - DNR, Karen <karen.spray@state.co.us> Tue, Jul 16, 2013 at 1:58 PM
To: Shawna Chubbuck <shawna.chubbuck@soudermiller.com>

Cc: Kerry Smith <ksmith@monumentglobal.com>, Don Freemyer <don@freemyerlaw.com>, Reid Allan
<reid.allan@soudermiller.com>

Hi Shawna,

The Form 4 was approved with a 6-month extension while surface access issues are addressed (see Document #400448361).
New due date is December 30, 2013. Both NOAVs have been revised to reflect this.

The Form 27 for the 3rd spill needs to be revised to reflect the subsurface nature of this spill. Proposed remediation only
addresses the extent of surface impacts. The subsurface impacts associated with the leaking underground pipeline need to
be addressed in this plan. Those impacts cannot be left in-place until a new pipeline is installed - they must be addressed
with the spill report/cleanup.

Please discuss w/ your client, revise and resubmit.

Thanks.
[Quoted text hidden]

Karen L. Spray, PG

SW Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
P.O. Box 2651

Durango, CO 81302

970-259-1619 (0) - 970-903-1242 (c)
karen.spray @state.co.us
www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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